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Documentation/Documentation 

1. General Manager’s report, Public Works Department, dated 9 May 2024 

(ACS2024-PWD-PMF-0001) 

Rapport du Directeur général, travaux publics, daté le 9 mai 2024 

(ACS2024-PWD-PMF-0001) 

 

2. Extract of draft Minutes, Environment and Climate Change Committee,  

21 May 2024. 
 

Extrait de l’ébauche du procès-verbal, Comité de l’environnement et du 

changement climatique, le 21 mai 2024. 

  

That Council receive this report for information. 

 

Que le Conseil municipal prenne connaissance de ce rapport pour 

information. 
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Update on the Electrification of Public Works Small Equipment 

File No. ACS2024-PWD-PMF-0001 – City-wide 

Report Recommendation 

That the Environment and Climate Change Committee recommend that 

Council receive this report for information. 

Mr. Alain Gonthier, General Manager, Public Works Department (PWD) 

introduced Ms Allyson Downs, Director, Parks Maintenance and Forestry 

Services, PWD, Mr. Dan Brisebois, Director, Facility Operations, Recreation, 

Cultural and Facility Services Department (RCFS) and Ms Louise Hine-Schmidt, 

Deputy Chief, Training and Safety, Emergency and Protective Services 

Department (EPS).  Mr. Will MacDonald was also present to respond to 

questions.   

Ms Downs and Mr. Brisebois spoke to a brief slide presentation that served as an 

overview of the report.  A copy of this presentation is held on file with the Office of 

the City Clerk.   

Following the presentation, the Committee heard from Mr. James Scott McKillop. 

At the conclusion of Committee’s questions to the delegation and to staff, and 

with discussions also having been concluded, the report recommendation was 

put before the Committee and the report was ‘RECEIVED’, as presented. 

Received 


